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Dear Parent/Guardian

When pupils are attending school swimming lessons correct swimwear must be worn at all times. Girls must wear a one piece swimsuit (no two piece at all)

Boys must wear trunks or shorts at least 3 inches above the knee (no Bermudas or long shorts as these can become dangerous when the pockets become full of water).

Any child attending the pool without the correct equipment will not be allowed to swim as agreed in our School service level agreement
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Headteacher: Miss G. Chalk B.Ed.(Hons), NPQH
Tennis Street North St.Helens Merseyside WA10 6LF
Telephone: (01744) 678493
Fax: (01744) 678494
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							7th September 2016 














Dear Parents,





Swimming 





The children in Y6 will be swimming on the following dates.  





		Monday	~	12th, 19th, 26th September


		


		Monday 	~ 	3rd, 10th, 17th October





	


Swimming is part of the School Curriculum and children may only be excused on medical grounds.  Children will need appropriate swimwear (not bikinis or bermuda shorts), towel and plastic or other suitable bag.  Children with long hair must wear it tied back and have a swimming cap, if possible.  Jewellery must not be worn while swimming.  If your child at any time is not attending the swimming lesson, will you please inform me in writing, confirming the reason why your child is medically unfit to participate in this important lesson.





As we will walk the children through the park to the baths each week, they must wear sensible shoes, a waterproof coat and bring a hood or hat for the walk back.





May I also take this opportunity to remind you that all of your child’s clothing and any possessions brought to school should be clearly labelled with their name.





Thank you for your help with this.  If you have any concerns, please contact us at school.   





Yours sincerely











Miss M Tsang


Class Teacher.














